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From: Shariff-Kassam, Nafisa EDUC:EX
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 8:40 AM
To: Brethour, Ian R EDUC:EX
Subject: RE: We Day

Nothing has been requested nor do I have any alerts for a scheduled payment. We paid $100K to “Free the children” for
2013 falll We day”

From: Brethour, Ian R EDUC:EX  
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 4:22 PM 
To: Shariff-Kassam, Nafisa EDUC:EX 
Subject: We Day 

Hi Nafisa.

The Ministry is looking at funding $100K for We Day. Have you received a request for payment? Is payment scheduled?

Thanks

Ian

Ian Brethour 
Ministry of Education
5th Floor, 620 Superior Street, Victoria BC 
Phone: 250-896-4861
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